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VIA MAIL AND ELECTRONIC DELIVERY
Debra A. Howland, Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NFl. 03301
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Re: DocketNo. DW 18-090
Pennichuck East Utility, Inc.
Petition for Approval of Small-Diameter Private fire Protection

Dear Director Howland:

On September 21, 2018, Staffrequested the Commission extend the expiration date of its
review. That review had been set in Order No. 26,152. The Company assents to Staffs
request.

Ifyou have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (603) 219-491 1 or at
mab@nhbrownfaw.com.
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Very Truly Yours,

1L-
Marcia A. Brown
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